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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Notice is given in accordance with RSA 676:4 & RSA 675:7 that the Town of Brookline Planning Board 

will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, April 18, 2024, at 7:00 PM at the Brookline Town Hall to 

consider the following: 

 

SP#2024-6:D-073. Farm Boy Properties, LLC is seeking site plan approval for a Housing for Older 

Person development on D-073 (1.26 acres), 211 Route 13, for three dwelling units and associated site 

improvements. This lot has private water and septic. This lot is located in the Commercial/Industrial 

District and a portion lies in the Aquifer Protection Overlay District. 

 

This case will remain on the agenda until a decision is reached by the Planning Board.  

 

A copy of the application is available at www.brooklinenh.us/planning-board under the Current Cases 

tab or the Planning Department office during regular business hours. If you have any questions please 

contact the Planning Department at MDecoteau@BrooklineNH.gov or (603) 672-8855 x 215. 
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